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Autumn Term  

Nursery 

Welcome 

 

Welcome back, we hope you’ve all had a lovely 

summer.   

We can’t wait to meet all the new children who 

will be joining us this term and welcome back all 

our current nursery children. 

 
 

Weekend Books 

 

All the children have weekend books. These are 

for your children to share their weekend 

activities/experiences in.  This could include 

watching a film or feeding the ducks. 

If you can encourage your children to draw a 

picture and then annotate them we can then read 

them out during the week. 

We also add in termly activities linking to the 

topic, for the children to complete at home. They 

will be given out to new starters over the first 

few weeks as the children start.  

 

This is a lovely experience for the children to 

share with their friends during circle time. 
 

 

Our Value for this month is            

Friendship 

Topic 
 

Our topic this term is. ‘Love of Books’. 

 

We will be learning about features of houses, 

where we live and people in our families. Each 

week we will be exploring different books and 

learning about emotions.  

This is always a nice topic to begin the new 

academic year. 

  We’re looking forward to a fun packed term! 

 
 
 
 

   

PE Kits 

Our PE sessions will be resuming on  Monday 

mornings, if your child attends on this session 

they will need a PE kit. To promote 

independence PE kits should include shorts, t-

shirt and trainers.   

 

Thankyou 

Cool Milk 

 

If you haven’t alredy could you please also 

register you child for their free milk entitlment 

through Cool Milk at www.coolmilk.com  

 

Many thanks 

 

 

http://www.westhaddonprimary.net/
http://www.coolmilk.com/

